
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF OCTOBER 13, 2011
The meeting began at 2:45 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with one member absent, Ms. Oesterblad.
Agenda:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the agenda with an amendment to add under Budget:  ESS budget, and Title I budget.   Ms. Jeffries seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Owens moved to approve the September minutes.  Ms. Jeffries seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Student Achievement:  MAP testing results, Ms. Bright spoke about the Math MAP scores analysis and the Reading Literacy First results.  Ms. Cooke led discussion regarding the IPR Trend Data print out.  KCCT results, discussion were led by Ms. Bright regarding Math and Ms. Smith spoke about reading.  
Review:  Ms. Cooke using the TELL Survey handout led in discussion.   Finishing discussion Ms. Cooke stated that the TELL Survey will be resent to the Committees. 
Budget:  The PER PUPIL Budget was reviewed by Council.
New Business:  Ms. Owens led in discussion regarding SBDM Recorder Pay/Compensation.  The SBDM Recorder (Cindy McVicker) will work with Ms. Cooke regarding SBDM Recorder pay.  Literacy First Expectations & Training of Primary Teachers was clarified at PLD training.   Ms. Cooke is gathering data for the PLD Plans that will be on November 8, 2011.
Adjournment:  Ms. Owens moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Jeffries and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 5:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


